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PERIODIC REVIEW OF BANGLADESH
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Thank you, Mr. President.
Ghana extends a warm welcome to the Bangladeshi delegation to the 3rd UPR Cycle. 

My delegation commends Bangladesh’s efforts in recent years to promote and protect human rights standards. We note in particular the strengthening of democratic institutions and accountability mechanisms in the country, and encourage the Government to continue with these positive interventions. 

Ghana offers the following three recommendations: 
i. Consider ratifying the OP-CAT at the earliest convenience;

ii. Provide adequate financial and technical resources to the National Human Rights Commission to enable it fulfil its mandate;
iii. Strengthen existing monitoring mechanisms to protect female workers from all forms of exploitation, particularly those working in the informal sector.
Ghana wishes Bangladesh a successful review process. 

I thank you.        
